
Patient experience survey
Our practice is participating in a national survey to find out 
what your experience with health care is like and how your 
overall care is managed.

Taking part is voluntary. You can choose to say no.

If you take part, your responses will be anonymous and your 
privacy protected throughout. We will share your contact 
details, including email address and mobile number, only so 
that you may receive an invitation to complete the survey 
online.

By taking part in the survey, you would be helping to improve 
care and access to health services in local communities across 
New Zealand.

Please talk to your doctor or nurse if you have any questions.

 Before you leave today, please check that reception has 
your correct contact information on record (even if you 
are not planning to take part in the survey). Thank you.


